CITY OF ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN

100 North Fifth Avenue, P.O. Box 8647, Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107-8647
www.al2gov.org

Parks & Recreation Services (734) 794-6230

Community Services Area

September 23, 2010

Mr. Matt Postiff
Fellowship Bible Church

Dear Mr. Postiff:

Thank you for your proposal and interest in Bader Park. As indicated in your letter of September
9, 2010, there was mention in the news regarding the consideration of park land sale during the
last budget process. Ultimately, this was not a direction that Council directed the Administrator
and staff to explore further. As a result, the City is not interested in selling Bader Park.

I do appreciate the effort you took in outlining a proposal that stated possible benefits for both
the City and Fellowship Bible Church.

If I can be of further assistance regarding the security concern we discussed, please do not
hesitate to contact me. :

Sincerely,

(T _

Colin Smith
Park & Recreation Services Manager
734.794.6230, x42500

cc: Sumedh Bahl, Community Service Area Administrator



